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Dear good people,  I am a landlord in Lane County and I urge you to oppose HB
2004-A.  I rent out a few single family homes and HB 2004-A would make my job
more difficult. I think the intent of this bill was to go after large urban landlords, not
small property owners, like myself.  Please defeat this bill.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Lindsey
Eugene, OR 
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